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Date: 5/21/2024 

PHC Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: 485 
 

Subject: TAR Changes - Effective for Service Dates on and after 4/1/2024 

This is to inform providers and their billing staff that the following Treatment Authorization Request (TAR) 
changes have been implemented by Partnership HealthPlan of California (Partnership).  

Effective for dates of service on and after 4/1/2024: 

Procedure codes J9203, J9309, J9033 and J9034 will NOT require a TAR. 

Procedure codes J9271, J3357 and J3358 will continue to require a TAR. 
 
For further information regarding this process, please contact the Partnership Claims Department at (707) 863-
4130. 
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